
 
JOHN A. LOGAN COLLEGE  
Financial Aid Office 
700 Logan College Drive 
Carterville, IL 62918 

 
 
Dear Student: 
 
The amount of Federal Pell Grant funds a student may receive over his or her lifetime is 
limited by law to be the equivalent of six years of Pell Grant funding. Since the maximum 
amount of Pell Grant funding a student can receive each year is equal to 100%, the six-year 
equivalent is 600%. This law is referred to as “Lifetime Eligibility Used” (LEU). It 
applies to all Pell Grant awards in all previous award years. 
 
According to information received through the Department of Education, you have 
received between 500-600% of your scheduled awards. 
 
Here is the link for you to access the information concerning your percentage amount: 
 
http://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds_SA/ 
 
Your remaining aid award may not meet your financial obligations for your current and/or 
future semester(s) at John A. Logan College. 
 
If you do not have the funds available to meet your current or future financial obligations, 
you will need to enroll in the FACTS Tuition Payment Program. The information is provided 
below. For questions concerning the FACTS Payment Program, please contact the Bursar’s 
Office at ext. 8201-8658. 
 
http://www.jalc.edu/financial-services/bill-payment 
 
You may also apply for the Private Alternative Student Loan Program. The information for 
applying for Private Alternative Student Loans is provided below. 
 
http://www.jalc.edu/financial-aid 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Financial Aid Office at (618) 985-3741. 
 
John A. Logan College 
Financial Aid Office 
 

Direct Extension Access: (618) 985-2828 or 457-7676 
Operator: (618) 985-3741, 549-7335, 542-8612, 937-3438 

Web Site:  http://www.jalc.edu 
 

John A. Logan College does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion, color, national origin, 
disability, age, sexual orientation, or gender orientation. 

 
 


